
8 THIRD SECTOR AND WEST LOTHIAN COUNCIL ANNUAL REPORT
2020/21

The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Head of Planning, Economic Development and Regeneration
presenting the previously agreed Annual Report produced with the
Voluntary Sector Gateway West Lothian. The report gave a general
overview of the partnership working including finding, planning groups and
other support during the financial year 2020/21 and some information of
funding committed in the first part of 2021/22.

It was recommended that panel consider and note the contents of the
report.

Members made suggestions regarding the contents of the report as well
as on how to best publicise the report. Members also wished to thank
council officers and third sector organisations involved in the project.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.


